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Hello Everyone, 
 
The end of a four day week as Friday is a holiday in 
lieu of Ascension Day.  
 
Thank you to the Parents and students, who attended 
the Options evening this week. 
It was an informative and productive evening and I 
hope all students are looking forward to the starting 
their GCSE studies.   
 
On Tuesday we took delivery of a gazebo kindly 
donated to us by Flour. It was quite a job getting it in 
situ but with a bit of teamwork from (Fluor staff, 
Damon and Jermaine AIG) it was mission 
accomplished. The gazebo provides some much 
needed shade for the students at break and lunch 
times. So from all of us thank you so much for the 
gazebo, paint and whiteboards donated to us. It is 
very much appreciated.  
 

 
 
On Wednesday the EYFS went on a trip to the Turtle 
Ponds as part of their under the sea topic, I will leave 
it to them to tell you all about it. Thank you to Lorna 
and the Conservation team for their support at this 
trip and to Tash for your lifeguard support.  
 

House point winners this week are: Cronks 
 

 
 
 

Top students of the week:  
Primary: Sydney Arms-Lawrence  
Secondary: Dane Snell 
 

 
 

Congratulations and well done! 
 
Today Mr Duncan took the Year 7 and 8 Students to 
town to attend the 10 year Ascension Island Flag 
anniversary. These students would only have been 
about 3 years old (if they were here on the island) first 
time round.  

 
 
As we move towards the end of this academic year 
can I please ask that you let us know if you are going 
on overseas leave before school finishes on 28th July. 
This is so we can plan our end of year activities.  
 
Also don’t forget to register your child for the Summer 
school activities if this is something you would like 
them to take part in.  
 
Naafi Lunches  
Naafi Lunches will continue only on Wednesdays and 
Fridays. New menus are attached commencing next 
week  Wednesday 31st May.  Please can orders be 
sent in with correct money the day before the lunch is 
required. Thank you to Colin and his team for 
continuing to provide this service.  
 
Finally enjoy the long weekend,  
 
Tania Maggott  
Head Teacher 
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We received a letter from Rainbow Fish. He needed our help! He wasn’t feeling well and his 

beautiful scales had all turned white.  He wanted us to give him his colourful scales back.  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We have been very busy at TBS and this half-term our topic is Under the Sea.  So far 

we have learnt about the fish around our Island and talked about our MPA too!  We did 

not like hearing about how our oceans are being polluted with rubbish – this made us 

very sad.  We went to the Turtle Ponds and Lorna and Toby from Conservation came 

along and talked about what we can find in our rock pools around Ascension. It was very 

interesting and we had lots of fun.  

             Zyah                            Autumn                            Noah                               Erin 
In Literacy, the Reception children have been learning about some of the features of a story – story 

sequences, settings and characters. They have been trying very hard to use their phonic knowledge to 

write sentences. So to you it won’t look correct but for them, this is how they spell words using their 

phonics. We are very proud of them! 
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We read a book called A Place for Plastic. It was a brilliant story and it taught us how our 

oceans are being polluted and how dangerous it is for our sea creatures.   

              
Last week we visited the Turtle Ponds and Lorna and Toby showed us what creatures live 

amongst the rock pools here on our beautiful Island.  We had fun hunting for sea creatures in 

the Turtle Ponds too. Thank you Lorna and Toby, we had a fantastic time.  
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To end our visit to the Turtle Ponds and learning about the fish around our Island, we were very 

lucky to taste some of the fish that we catch to cook and eat.  We had boned eel, grouper and 

wahoo in batter. We had our preferences but we all had a try at tasting it.  
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School Meal Offer Wednesday 
 

1. C&M (Chicken & Mayo) Baguette, Drink, Packet of crisps - £4.00 

2. Tuna Mayo Baguette, Drink, Packet of crisps - £4.00 

3. Cheese and Ham Toastie, Drink, Packet of crisps - £4.00 

4. Sausage roll, Drink, Packet of crisps - £4.00 

5. Cheese and Onion Pasty, Drink, Packet of crisps - £4.00 

6. Steak bake, Drink, Packet of crisps - £4.00 

 
School Meal Offer Friday 

 
1. Chicken Strips and dip, Drink, Packet of crisps -  £4.50 

2. ¼ Of A Cheese pizza, Drink, Packet of crisps -  £4.50 

3. ¼ Of A Pepperoni Pizza, Drink, Packet of crisps -  £4.50  

4. Hot Dog, Drink Packet of crisps -  £4.00 

5. C&M (Chicken & Mayo) Baguette, Drink, Packet of crisps -  £4.00 

6. Tuna Mayo Baguette, Drink, Packet of crisps - £4.00 

 
All Hand delivered to Two Boats School in time for lunch 

 
 

 
 


